
July 5, 2023 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Venkira 
BOO S. Vlddria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009 

Dear Members of the Board 

I am writing to express my whdehearted support for the proposal to name the upcoming Oxnard 
Family Justice Center after my beloved sister and former Chair of the Ventura County Board of 
Supervisors, Carmen Ramirez. 

I believe that Carmen 's signant contributions, dedication, and Impact on our community make 
Fier an exceptional candidate for this honor. Her lifeong commitment to public service and 
tireless efforts to uplift and empower those around her deserve to be recognized and 
celebrated, I cant think of a More appropriate reoognItion than the naming of the Carmen 
Ramirez Family Justice Center right in the heart of her favorite city, Oxnard, California. 

1, my slaters, brothers, nieces, and nephews are confident that naming this building after 
Carmen +NW be a fitting tribute and a testament to her outstanding contributions, serving as a 
perpetual reminder of her unwavering commliment to social justice. community engagemerr. 
and empowering the marginalized. Furthermore, tt would create a legacy that celebra:es her 
lirre's work and inspires others to make a positrwe impact on our community. 

Thank you for your time and ozinsiderat‘on, and trust that you will make the right decision in 
recognizing the +makable contributions of my sister Carmen. 

Respedfully... 

- aria Rami z 


